
Dear Sir or Madam,
I am a regular customer who purchase the organic grocery at Mona Vale Organic food Market. 
Recent Australian Drought condition and climate change issue impacted on young people like 
us in urban society to seek alternative way of sustaining our life. We would like to support 
Australian farmers who try to grow our food in more sustainable way to save our planet. 
More and more people are interested in obtaining healthy food which is grown organically. I 
would strongly support the market opening hours earlier for people to access more organic 
healthy food. Naoko Konishi
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